
Update on the fulfilment of Passenger Transport Unit contracts 
 
 

 Currently 35 students without transport due to lack of Drivers/Licenced 
Vehicles. Expected to increase. 
 

 Operators continuing to hand contracts back as Drivers leaving the industry. 
One operator will be handing back 5 contracts between now and Easter due 
to drivers leaving. 

 

 Growth in demand for transport continues. More students without transport to 
be expected on current form. 

 

 Advertising campaign has had lots of interest and enquiries for new drivers, 
need to confirm if that’s being followed through by stats from Licencing. 
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